Thank you for your email.

Apologies about the JCS website being under review. We are working hard to review it and get it
accessibility compliant with our comms and IT team. They are currently busy responding to Covid-
19 related work.

With regards to our revised timetable for the JCS Review, this is as follows:

Regulation 18 Draft Plan consultation Autumn 2021
Regulation 19 Spring Summer 2022 ‘
Adoption 2023.

If you haven't already, we would also encourage you to sign up to the new consultation database -
https://jointcorestrategy.inconsult.uk/consult tilsystem/register. You can check if you are registered
by entering your email address, the system won't allow the same email address to be registered
twice. It should be easy enough, but if you happen to have any issues, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Thank you.

Joint Core Strategy Team
Website: https:/fwww, jointcorestrategy.org/




